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The Undergraduate Council was highly productive AY 2017-2018 with program reviews and 
policy actions.  Specific to policy, the Council contributed to discussion and actions related to 
several student success initiatives.  All agendas and notes are available through Maeve 
Anderson, Executive Assistant to Vice Provost.   
 
UGC FALL 2017 

October 4, 2017 Welcome 
Review of the UGC Charge 
Chair Election 
Fall 2017 Preview 

November 1, 2017 Policy: Course Repeat (Discussion) 
Policy: Changing “Undeclared” to “Exploring” (Discussion) 

November 15, 2017 Information Item: Oregon Research Schools Network (College of Education) 
Policy: Course Repeat (Discussion) 

November 28, 2017 Policy: Repeatable and Non-Repeatable Courses (Passed) 
Policy: Waitlist and Add/Drop Changes (Discussion) 
Information item: HECC Transfer Credit  

 
Note: The Council dropped a meeting in Fall 2017 due to scheduling conflicts with the UO Senate 
meetings.  
 
UGC WINTER 2018 
 

January 10, 2018 Program Review: Changes to the Political Science curriculum (Passed) 
Information item: HECC Transfer Credit  

January 24, 2018 Program Review: Change of credits to the UO Bachelor of Fine Arts (Passed) 
Program Review: Title change to Folklore and Public Culture (Passed) 
Policy: Changes to Academic Deadlines (Discussion)  

February 7, 2018 Program Review: Changes to WGS curriculum (Passed) 
Policy: Changes to Academic Deadlines (Discussion)  

February 21, 2018 Information item: CORE Education Learning Outcomes  
Policy: Changes to group satisfying requirements (Discussion)  

March 7, 2018 Program Review: Changes to Architecture History requirements (Passed) 
Information item: CORE Education Learning Outcomes  

 
 
 
 



UGC SPRING 2018 
 

April 4, 2018 Policy: Motion to change the UO Multicultural Requirement (Discussion)  
Policy: Revisions to the Course Repeat (Discussion)  

April 18, 2018 Policy: Motion to change the UO Multicultural Requirement (Passed)  
Policy: Revisions to the Course Repeat (Passed) 
Policy: Changes to Academic Deadlines (Discussion) 

May 2, 2018 Program Review: Proposal for a new minor in Sports Business (Passed) 
Program Review: Changes to the Certificate in Global Management (Passed) 
Policy: Changes to Academic Deadlines (Discussion) 
Policy: Changes to Mandatory Attendance (Passed) 

May 15, 2018 Program Review: Changes to the BFA in Art (Passed) 
Program Review: Changes to the BFA in Art and Art Technology (Passed) 
Information item: Forming the Department of Interior Architecture 
Policy: Changes to Academic Deadlines (Passed) 

May 30, 2018 Program Review: New Certificate in Teaching Dance in the Private Studio (Passed) 
Program Review: New minor in Entrepreneurship (Passed) 
Policy: Group Satisfying Requirements (Discussion)  

 
As my term and time as Chair ends on the Undergraduate Council, there are three areas I encourage the 
Council to address AY 2018-2019: 

1) Establish a standing meeting time for the duration of the year.   
2) Prioritize student membership on the Council.  Arrange as soon as possible for ASUO to assign 

students to the Council.   
3) This year we had numerous scheduling conflicts that resulted in uneven attendance.  The 

standing meeting time and incoming new members will support attendance.   
 


